San Francisco Circuits Serving Customers Through the
COVID-19 Crisis

“San Francisco Circuits would like to assure everyone we are still able to get your
PCB fabrication and assembly projects completed during these troubling times.”

San Francisco Circuits has announced they have been closely tracking the COVID-19 outbreak
and the increasing impact on businesses and society at large. They are following the CDC
guidelines and staying operational still assisting companies with PCB fabrication and assembly.

San Francisco Circuits specializes in complex PCB fabrication and assembly technologies—
producing elaborate and high-quality PCBs in a number of custom and common layouts. From
basic bareboard to intricate rigid flex PCBs—their engineers can meet your PCB layout &
assembly needs.

The company provides rare technical expertise and affordable pricing to provide not only high-
quality products but also high-quality customer service. San Francisco Circuits has been voted by
National Television as the “world’s greatest in PCBs” and has demonstrated experience as a
power player in PCB fabrication and assembly.

PCB fabrication and assembly is very important, if not more important today with the current
health crisis. For example, when manufacturing ventilators, they require electronic subsystems
that help with the overall functionality of the device. And many medical and scientific devices
using PCB materials are seeing increased orders, in addition to normal PCB needs. Some high-
tech companies have been facing difficulty in their supply chains during this time, but San
Francisco Circuits has been working hard to overcome the challenges to offer increased support.

Where other supply chains have been hurting during the COVID-19 crisis, the supply chain of
San Francisco Circuits has remained strong providing customers with their PCB fabrication or
assembly needs. Their engineers and customer service staff are working from home and ensuring
their partnered manufacturing facilities are meeting all local and federal guidelines to remain
open and service customers during the crisis.

The current crisis has also opened up many requests for new projects to support ongoing efforts
in the medical and military fields of research and development, which is a significant part of our
customer base.

“We re available and ready to help. We hope that you, your families, colleagues,
and loved ones are staying safe. We appreciate your understanding and support
during the COVID-19 crisis.”

San Francisco Circuits is looking forward to getting back to “business as usual” as soon as
possible, but for the time being is ready and available to help meet your PCB needs.



You can contact San Francisco Circuits for PCB projects of any size or scope during the
COVID-19 crisis. Please feel free to reach out to them via their website at www.SFECircuits.com
or by phone at 800.SFC.5143.



https://www.sfcircuits.com/

